SBDM Minutes:  North Park Elementary

December 2015 Minutes

There were no approved December minutes because the January 21st meeting was cancelled due to inclement weather.  The Special-Called meeting scheduled for January 28th did not result in a quorum being present.  The next SBDM meeting is scheduled for February 18, 2016.
